
St Augustine’s Church
Newsletter

Sunday 10th January 2016 – Baptism of Christ

Services and events this week

This Sunday
10.00 am Parish Communion, no Sunday Club
3.30 pm Family Fun Church followed by picnic tea

Tuesday 12th
10.00 am Anchor Coffee Shop

12.00 noon Midday Prayer
7.30 pm Home Group – Barn End, Newick

Wednesday 13th
10.00 am Alpha
6.30 pm Community Choir practice at the school

Friday 15th
7.30 pm Youth Club – crafts 

Next Sunday, 17th
8.00 am Holy Communion

10.00 am All Age Parish Communion, crèche available

Welcome to St Augustine’s, please stay 
for coffee after the morning service

This week’s Bible Readings:
Isaiah 43:1-7 page 691
Acts 8:14-17 page 1039

Luke 3:15-17, 21-22 page 972



Notices

Coffee Shop will resume this
Tuesday at 10 o’clock

Lunchtime prayers

We will resume our weekday lunchtime prayers this Tuesday.  If 
you are at the Coffee Shop, do consider staying on at 12 o’clock 
to share in a short period of prayer and readings.  In the more 
intimate atmosphere we are able to pray for those who are on 
the weekly prayer list and to benefit from praying in a small 
group.

Jenny C

Alpha is coming to Scaynes Hill!

Alpha is a relaxed and informal way to explore the 
Christian  faith and will be running in the church 
annex on Wednesday 13th January to 30th March 
from 10am - 12.30pm  including lunch. There will 
also be an away day on Saturday 27th February.

 For more information please contact Revd Lisa Barnett on 
831827 or revlisa@btinternet.com

Deanery Day
The deanery day for 2016 will be held on Saturday 6th 
February, and this year the speaker will be Bob Jackson, who 
has written extensively about church growth in the UK. It 
promises to be an interesting day, and all are welcome. More 
details to follow.

 Lisa

Fellowship News
Please pray for Val Grundy who is in hospital following a fall.

mailto:revlisa@btinternet.com


The Newsletter – A Very Important Notice

We hope that you are enjoying looking at this new-style 
newsletter.  Our aim is to fill it with interersting, useful and up-to-
date information about the life of our Church.  This is where you 
come in…

In order for us to do this, we need you to send us information and 
news about your group.  So if you are involved in running Youth 
work, Coffee Shop, Home Group, Alpha, or anything else that we 
don’t (yet) know about, please send any information to go in the 
newsletter to the new special email address: 

StAug.SH.newsletter@gmail.com

Please don’t assume that we already know the information if you 
haven’t told us.

If we don’t receive the information, we can’t put in the 
newsletter!

If you do not have access to email, please ring 01444 831207.

Thanks for your cooperation.

David & Maggie

Directory correction

Please note that Dorothy Sykes’ email address is 
dee.sykes@btinternet.com, and not de.sykes… as shown. Please 
could you amend your copy accordingly. Thanks.

Don’t forget to check out the church website

www.sash.org.uk 

http://www.sash.org.uk/
mailto:dee.sykes@btinternet.com
mailto:StAug.SH.newsletter@gmail.com


Prayer for the week

Dear Father in  
heaven, go before me 

through this year,  
hold my hand and 

grant me faith and  
courage for the  

challenges I face.  
May I grow in grace  

and mercy as I  
interact with others,  
and also take time to  
enjoy this life that  
you have given me.  

AMEN

Contacts

Vicar:
Revd Lisa Barnett
01444 831827 
revlisa@sash.org.uk 

Churchwardens:
Jenny Cattermole
01444 831949
Jenny Walker
01444 831696

PCC Secretary:
Mark Brunet 
01825 723515
mark@brunets.co.uk 

PCC Treasurer:
Mike Harding
01825 724188

Youth Group/Children’s 
Church:

Emily Ludgate
07825 235907
youth.sash@gmail.com

Pastoral Coordinator:
Jenny Cattermole
01444 831949
pastoral.sash@gmail.com

Newsletter:

StAug.SH.newsletter@gmail.com

Website address:
www.sash.org.uk

http://www.sash.org.uk/
mailto:StAug.SH.newsletter@gmail.com
mailto:pastoral.sash@gmail.com
mailto:youth.sash@gmail.com
mailto:mark@brunets.co.uk
mailto:revlisa@sash.org.uk
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